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As a Dabee Wiradjuri Traditional Owner and Native Title Claimant I do not want our water used 
for Mining and I do not want the Flora and Fauna subjected to more destruction ,loss of habitat , 
and poisoning of their food sources . Silver and Lead Mining has already harmed our Country and 
the devastation of local mining sites from 100 years ago has left a toxic legacy still leaching into 
our life blood the aquifers creeks and rivers of Wiradjuri Country . Only 2 kms from the pit site 
on private property adjoining the Mine are Aboriginal grinding grooves , artwork and quarries . 
The dust from the mine will harm the food & wine industry . The dust will affect our childrens 
health and our childrens childrens health . This Mine should not go ahead 


